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Hello,

‘You may have seen in the news that we're in discussion with Nationwide Building Society about the
possibilty of bringing our businesses together. We announced to the stock market that we have
reached a preliminary agreement on the potential sale of Virgin Money to Nationwide.

The Boards of Virgin Money and Nationwide believe that this potential acquisition would combine two
‘complementary businesses, making for a stronger combined group and providing customers with a
‘wider range of products.

There's lots being discussed and at this stage there’s no certainty that any firm offer will be made.
Please be reassured that there is no impact to your Virgin Money (including Clydesdale and Yorkshire
Bank) products or services and you can continue to use these as normal. Just so you know. there are

no changes to FSCS deposit protections as a result of these discussions.

Ifyou're in the process of opening a Virgin Money account, or any of our other products, you can
continue as planned. Our teams are as committed, as ever, to delivering great service for you

‘Thanks for continuing to be  loyal customer.

David Duffy
ceo




